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Autumn 2023 Newsletter 

Dear parents/carers,  

Welcome back! The children have made an amazing start to the new school year and it is wonderful to see so many 

happy and eager faces back at Edale! Below is some key information regarding this year but, as always, if you have 

any questions/concerns, please don’t hesitate to speak to a member of staff. 

Parent Survey 

Your views are incredibly important to us as a school. We want honest feedback in how we 

can help you and your child get the most out of their time at Edale Rise. See the link below 

or use the QR code to the right to access our online survey.  

https://forms.gle/g5GNkoTofUSFMzJx8  

 

 

 

 

Key Dates for autumn term (more details will be sent out nearer the time): 

 Friday 6th October: School Closed – INSET Day  

 Tuesday 17th October & Thursday 19th October: Parents’ Evenings  

 Tuesday 21st November: Children’s individual photos 

 Wednesday 13th December: Christmas Dinner 

 Thursday 14th December: Christmas Performances 

 Monday 18th December: Christmas Parties 

Parent Governors 

We are trying to appoint a parent governor to join our governing body and help Edale be the best it can be! Please 

see the flyer on our website in the newsletter section for more information. If you are interested in the role, please 

contact the school office. 

Trip Money 

We recommend a £1 installment per child per week. However, you can pay in blocks if you wish. Please give this 

money to the class teacher or teaching assistant who will record the installment. 

Breakfast Club 
The cost is £1 per day. Families where both parents work will be given priority places. If you would like your 
child/children to attend breakfast club, please contact the school office.  
 



  

 

 

       

 

Attendance & Punctuality  

It is vital to your child’s development that they are in school as much as is possible. It is also essential that they are 

on time in the mornings in order to access our full curriculum. 

Years 1-6, Reception and 30 hours nursery children  

 School day starts at: 8:45 (gates open from 8:40)  

 School day ends at: 15:15  

Part-time Nursery 

 Morning session starts at: 8:45 (gates open from 8:40) 

 Morning session ends at: 11:45  

 Afternoon session starts at: 12:15 

 Afternoon session ends at: 15:15 

Packed Lunches 
We are a ‘Healthy Eating School’. If you choose to send a child to school with a packed lunch, please bear in mind the 
guidelines below.  
 

Yes please  No thank you 

Fruit, salad and vegetables 
Sandwiches 
Low fat snacks 
Cheese 
Meat and fish  
Fruit drinks or water 

Chocolate biscuits and bars  
Sweets 
Crisps 
Fizzy drinks  
Nuts 

 
Parent/carer Conduct on Site 

We discourage parents/carers from approaching one another on site if there is an issue. This can create an 

unpleasant atmosphere for our children. If there is an issue, then please speak to a member of staff directly and we 

will do all we can to help. I will also remind parents/carers that any aggression or violence of any kind will not be 

tolerated on site.  

Twitter: @EdaleRiseSchool 

We are constantly updating our twitter feed throughout the week to let our community know what we are up to at 

Edale Rise. Please follow us @EdaleRiseSchool to find out more.  

DM Crosby 

Headteacher 


